Rich Novak

From: Cheryl Weber [spectrum.cherylweber@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 11:34 AM

To: rnovak@lorainportauthority.com

Subject: Rockin on the River

First let me say thank you for all of your kind words to Bob on behalf of Spectrum. He indeed did contact me
and we have agreed to have Spectrum Cafe as a vendor for next year's Rockin on the River. He and his wife
sound very excited to have us as a vendor and he likes our "lunch box" idea to sell fresh, not fried food. He
thinks the fresh wrap snack box will do very well, so do I. The packaging will be much like the snack box you
got on Sunday, ribbon, bracelet and cookie on top with a sandwich wrap, pasta salad or chips and some fresh
fruit inside.

Also, with the extra revenue comes extra useage. As such, I would like very much to pay a rental fee for June,
July and August, September 2016. Do you think $50/per day would be okay? I know we discussed paying
before but with all the changes, we just paid our fees with food for the jet express. Since that did not happen
this year, I am going to send in a check for $150 for use during the Brown's games and then let me know if that
would be okay for next year's useage. It would be 20 days for Rockin on the River and then 3 Browns games
which would total $1,150. If we open for other events, we would pay the additional $50/day fee.

If this is agreeable, I would like to make arrangements to send in a plumber to get hot water into the concession
stand. Iknow you were considering it for additional lavatories so am hopeful that we will still be able to use it.
If not, you know me, I will come up with something! Just let me know.

Thanks again Rick and have a great day.
Cheryl



